Case 1:17-cv-00133-NG-VMS Document 1-5 Filed 01/10/17 Page 1 of 2 PagelD #: 13

From: Hunter Heaney [mailto:hunter@voiceproject.org]
Sent: Monday, October 03, 2016 4:11 PM

To: FOIA Status

Subject: FOIA request estimated date or completion

Dear Coordinator:

| have attached a request for the estimated date of completion for my FOIA request of May 27, 2016 (Case Control Number F-
2016-06189).

The original response from your office date June 8, 2016, assigning the Case Control Number is also attached for convenience.

Thank you very much,
Hunter Heaney

Hunter M. Heaney

Executive Director

THEVOICEPROJECT

p: 310.993.7198<tel:310.993.7198>

f: 646.607.9110<tel:646.607.9110>
@thevoiceproject<https://twitter.com/thevoiceproject>

Confidentiality Notice: This email communication, its contents, and any attachments are intended only for the addressee(s)
listed above, are confidential, and are protected by copyright. If you have received this message in error please notify the
originator by reply to this email. The unauthorized use, disclosure, dissemination, distribution, copying or alteration of this
communication, its contents or attachments is prohibited.

This email is UNCLASSIFIED.

This email is UNCLASSIFIED.
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THEVOICEPROJECT
151 1st Avenue, #13

New York, NY 10003
www.voiceproject.org

October 3, 2016

Office of Information Programs and Services

A/GIS/IPS/RL

U. S. Department of State

Washington, D. C. 20522-81006

Email: FOIAstatus@state.gov

Re: FOIA request estimated date of completion

Dear Coordinator:

Thank you for your letter of 8 June 2016 acknowledging receipt of my FOIA request (dated 27
May 2016) and advising that it had been assigned Case Control Number F-2016-06189, and that
you would begin processing the request based upon the information provided.

I am writing at this time to request an estimated date for completion of the request.

I can be reached most easily on email, at hunter@voiceproject.org, but also on my cell phone at
310.993.7198, by fax at 646.607.9110, and by mail at the above listed address.

Thank you,

(o e

Hunter M. Heaney
Executive Director
The Voice Project





